
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Buffalo Chicken Drumstick  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Beckett Michel  

 

 

1. The Gurrie Speech Team will be holding initial meetings this week on Thursday and 

Friday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room until 4PM. We’ll be talking about possible events, 

looking over some potential scripts, and playing a few improv games. You don’t have to 

attend both meetings, but if you’re interested in joining Speech Team, try to attend one – 

or see Mr. Ingwersen if you’re not able to attend Thursday or Friday – or if have any 

questions. 
 

2. Congratulations to Beckett Michel for taking 1st place in the Red Ribbon Week Quizizz 

Competition during Flex yesterday! Beckett’s victory will win a whole-advisory prize for 

the Casey-McMurray advisory in the coming weeks. Way to shine bright, Beckett! 

 

3. Attention all yearbook members! The week be a meeting this week after school on 

Thursday in room 209B, Mrs. Neadly's room upstairs. We'll be working on the theme 

creation. Watch the Google classroom page for a task. New members are always 

welcome so please come and join us! 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


